
This month, our preschoolers are
exploring the wonders of fall and

engaging in fun, hands-on learning!
Our letters of the week include F, G, H,

and I, featuring exciting animals like
frogs, geckos, hippos, and iguanas. We
are reading stories such as Elmer the
Elephant, celebrating Costume Day,
and enjoying seasonal themes like

Fruits on the Farm, Gathering Garden
Veggies, and Harvest Time. During our
activities, children will explore nature,
learn about fruits and vegetables, and

notice signs of fall on walks and
around the school. For Animal of the

Week, we’ll also discover the
fascinating gecko, helping children

connect letters, animals, and nature in
a fun way. Families can join in at home
by encouraging children to spot farm
fruits, veggies, any orange color and
fall changes during walks or at home.

This month is full of learning,
creativity, and fall fun! 🍎🦛🦒🦎🐸
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As we get ready for Costume Day,
we kindly ask that all costumes
be school-appropriate. Please
avoid masks or scary and
anything that might frighten
younger children. Thank you for
helping us make this a fun and
safe day for everyone! 🎃🧡

What were learning 

Reminders

Upcoming Events
October Fall Festival:

October 19   @1:30 PMth

Friday October 24  wear

orange 

th

October 31  Costume Day st



We are thrilled to recognize Ms.
Breanna as our Teacher of the
Month! She brings warmth and

positivity to our school every day,
always greeting staff, parents, and
children with a smile. Ms. Breanna

goes above and beyond in
everything she does – recently,
during a school tour, a parent

specifically requested her
because of her kindness and

professionalism. Her dedication
does not go unnoticed, and it’s no
surprise that all the children love
her. Thank you, Ms. Breanna, for

making our school a brighter,
happier place! 💛
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